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Dear Member, 

We really hope you are well and looking forward to getting back to rugby; even if things
aren’t quite back to normal!  As I’m sure you are aware, the club have been very active
behind the scenes trying to keep the club going, without any income from behind the bar
or Marquee room. We are just about getting by, but as we come out of the Pandemic it’s
likely that Bowdon RUFC will look a bit like UK Plc and whilst the exec have done great
things to keep everything ready for rugby, getting back to normal might take some time!
So… how can you help?  

The Mole Club will celebrate its 5th year in February!  We currently have 51 members
contributing £550 a month and we pay out half of the fund in prizes each month.  To date
we have raised over £10,000, which goes towards capital projects. But what makes this
fund even more important is that many grants available to us involve matching club funds,
giving us the chance of doubling the cash!  Of course we realise for many times are pretty
tough, and the club continues to support those of our community who are struggling at
the moment; rugby has always been a community that looks after each other.  But if you
are able, we would love you to join the Mole Club and see if we can get the membership
over 100 before the end of the year. Please click on the following link for the mandate :
https://bit.ly/2YWw8uo and for further information about the moles club itself, please go to
https://bowdonrufc.rfu.club/join-the-mole-club  You can buy 1 ticket a month for £5, all the
way up to 5 tickets for £25.

AND EVEN BETTER, DECEMBER IS A DOUBLE DRAW!! 
So please join... And get your mates to join aswell - GOOD LUCK!

John Greening
Mole Club Organiser

December 2020

Mole Club Lottery


